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I am a life long NM resident and my family and I visit our state parks often.

I am opposed to several of the proposed fees!

Waiving the Day Use fee for NM resident's is not a good idea in my opinion!  We all know there are costs
associated to stocking the ponds and rivers, hauling off trash, providing restrooms, and general maintenance that our
parks receive!

Implementing the same fee for primitive and developed camping is crazy!  Infrastructure comes at a cost and
therefore it is my opinion that developed should cost more than primitive.

The dump fee in my opinion will cause a huge problem with people just dumping on the ground, and in the roadway
ditches!  The camping fee should include the right to dump for free!

The annual fees are utilized for the most part by our older Americans and I would hate to see that taken away from
them.

Please carefully consider not pricing NM Parks out of the market.  Our parks are one attraction to our state that
boosts local economy’s.

Thank you for your consideration.

Coni Jo Lyman
Clovis, NM
Sent from my iPhone
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